
                            June 24, 2016 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Casheema Omowabi was a student of mine in the Spring of 2016 in ECE 
250 Supervision and Administration of Early Childhood Programs and 
received a A in the class and had perfect attendance. 

Casheema was a pleasure to have in class and always would contribute 
in class discussions and groups.  She was a very professional and 
dedicated student, hard worker, would ask questions to help clarify, and 
always took advantage of extra credit assignments.  Also, I could tell by 
her presentations in class and the quality of her work that she takes 
great pride in doing well in class. 

I would recommend Casheema for any job knowing she is eager to learn 
and committed to presenting herself and her work in a quality and 
professional manner.  Please contact me if you would like more 
information at 708-764-0736. 

 

 

Gail Shelton 

Adjunct Instructor at Triton College 

 


